
 

 

 

 

POSTPONED! 

Annual General Meeting 

David Muir, Chair, and the Board of TransAqua  

The Greater Moncton Wastewater Commission is postponing its Annual 

General Meeting that was scheduled to be held at: 

TransAqua 355 Hillsborough Rd, Riverview Friday, March 20, 2020 

from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

The Greater Moncton Wastewater Commission will publicly advertise the 

new date once it is available.  Please visit us at www.transaqua.ca for 

updated information. 

 

 

 


